
St. John Fisher School – Happy Easter!                                                                                                                 April 12, 2022 

 

                                              Notes from Mrs. Nash 
      Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

 

 
     

Dear SJF Families, 
 

Have a blessed Holy Week and a wonderful, relaxing and fun Spring Break! I hope and pray that 
this break will allow all of us to focus on family, loved ones and life! Thank you for your commitment 
to Catholic education, but specifically to St. John Fisher School.    

 
In unity and hope,  
Mrs. Maura Nash 

 
 

 
• Is your child going to be absent? Please email attendance@sjfschool.us.  
• Save the Date: April 28th @ 8 p.m. end of the year FSA Meeting – all are welcome! 
• The May and June hot lunch menus are now open for ordering.  
• Extended Day: Make sure to register your child(ren) here. Reach out to Mrs. O’Grady 

with any questions, dogrady@sjfschool.us.  
• Click here for the most recent COVID guidance. 

 

 
Tuesday, April 12th   
*Progress Report Check 

All-School Easter Prayer Service 1:30 p.m. 
ETC – Easter Egg-Stravaganza 3 – 4 p.m. w/ Mrs. 
Altman 
*NO HOMEWORK CLUB TODAY 

Wednesday, April 13th    

 
NO School – Easter Break! 
*Classes Resume Monday, April 25th  

                                                    Important Announcements  

                                                              Looking Ahead  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=1053702110
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TLeAHWskflvsTev1W8U829rLsM8oFzWW66EWFR30dHQ/edit


St. John Fisher School – Happy Easter!                 April 12, 2022  
 
 

 
 

St. John Fisher School is seeking parent volunteers to serve in leadership roles across our parent organizations 
such as School Advisory Board (SAB), Family School Association (FSA), and Athletics.  Please fill out the form 
linked below. It’s a great way to give back to the school and stay connected to our mission.  Most terms are 
about 3 years and require a monthly meeting.  Express interest HERE to serve as a leader on FSA, SAB, or 
Athletics. Thank you for your consideration!  

 

       
 
 

 
 

 

                                                         Volunteer Opportunities  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfDPxbT0hlRAXWMU6Vq8CxZ43V0eenTL4bEV00C2PV8cYRp0Q/viewform
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Another lunch making has come and gone and, as usual, everyone was more than generous. The next lunch 
making will be on May 7th @ 9:15 a.m. (Please note the new time). We welcome all donations for the makings and 
volunteers to help compile the lunches. Details to follow in later notes. 
 
We wish to thank all of you that participated in the Easter basket give away. The faces on the recipients were 
priceless. We wish you all a blessed Easter Season.  
 
Last but not least, the need for groceries for meals is still great. We continue to collect on the parking lot each 
Saturday from 9:30 to 10am, even April 16th. Thanks for all you do. You are awesome.  
 
Any questions, feel free to contact Pam O'Mara (773-612-0281) or Jerry and Pat Hayes (773-239-8428). 
 

 
The Manna Fundraising Requirement ($300/family) will be added in the FACTS system in the coming 
weeks. All families will see a $300 charge and then it will be adjusted based on the amount earned for 
the school up until April 30th, 2022.   

• For example, families that met the $300 fundraising requirement, will see two notifications 
($300 fee – 300 adjustment = no charge). The individual earnings achieved will be reflected on 
your FACTS statement on book day in August. For the family in the above example that 
achieved the $300 goal, they will get a $450 deduction off tuition for the following year.  

• You can start accruing for next year’s Manna Fundraising requirement as of May 1st.  If you 
decided not to participate this year but would like to reduce the $300 fundraising fee through 
everyday shopping, check out resources here to get started. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              
 
 
 
 

                                                              Pro Labore Dei  

                                                               Manna Update  

                                               2021-2022 Abbreviated Calendar    

 

 
*Because of the unpredictable world we live in, these dates are subject to change. 

 
• Spring Break: 4.13 – 4.24 *classes resume 4.25 
• First Communion: 4.30 
• May Crowning: 5.6 ~ 11:30 dismissal 
• 8th Grade Ribbon Mass: 5.20 
• Memorial Day – No School: 5.30 
• Last Day of 8th Grade Classes: 6.1 
• Graduation Dance: 6.3 
• Graduation Mass: 6.5 
• End of Third Trimester, Last Day of School: 6.8 ~ 10:30 dismissal 

 
*1 p.m. dismissals are scheduled for the first Wednesday of the following months for faculty meetings and PLC work: 
May 4th.  

https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/manna_explanation-3.pdf


H A P P Y  E A S T E R !H A P P Y  E A S T E R !











HAVE AWONDERFULBREAK!




